
Soil Moisture Workshop 2012 

 

21-22 December, Tokyo 

 

The Soil Moisture Workshop 2012 will be held in the Campus Innovation 

Center Tokyo (http://www.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/liaison/access/index.html) on 21st (Friday）and 22nd (Saturday) in December, 2012, 

Tokyo, Japan. This is the 5th workshop counted from 2008. Many scientists who are interested in soil moisture with the various 

academic backgrounds will be gathered to discuss some topics concerned with soil moisture, especially in Asia. This workshop is 

promoted by the executive committee of Soil Moisture Workshop 2012 in cooperation with Japan Society of Hydrology and Water 

Resources, GEOSS AWCI Drought Working Group, Japanese Society of Soil Physics, and JAXA. 

 

Session themes: 

 

Extended Abstracts for presentations can be submitted in the following 

themes. 

 

    * Remote sensing of soil moisture 

    * Development of measurement techniques of soil moisture 

    * Applications of remote sensing data of soil moisture 

    * Numerical and physical model studies of soil water movement 

    * Physics and chemistry of soil moisture 

    * Soil moisture in the disaster area by tsunamis and earthquakes in 

      Tohoku 

    * Others related to soil moisture 

 

Deadline of Entry of Presentation: October 19, 2012 

 

Deadline of Extended Abstracts: December 3, 2012 

 

Please send me (Ichirow Kaihotsu) an entry sheet of the presentation (see below)_by the 19th of October, 2012 and then submit 

extended abstracts of papers less than 10 pages before the 3rd of December 2012 following the instruction 2012 (will be sent 

after registration) . The workshop papers will be published as the proceedings of Soil Moisture Workshop 2012. The language of 

the workshop will be English and Japanese. 

 

Executive committee of Soil Moisture WS 2012 

 

Prof. Ichirow Kaihotsu (Hiorshima University) 

 

Prof. Toshio Koike (The University of Tokyo) 

 

Prof. Masaru Mizoguchi (The University of Tokyo) 

 

Dr. Takeo Tadono (JAXA) 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Ichirow Kaihotsu, Chair 

Professor of Hydrology of Hiroshima University 

 

E-mail:kaihotu@hiroshima-u.ac.jp <mailto:kaihotu@hiroshima-u.ac.jp> 
 
 
 
 
 
 


